BRANFORD HOUSING AUTHORITY
MEETING CANCELLATION FOR 2/5/2020

From: Kate Collins <kcollins.bha@email.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 4:20 PM

Subject: Reschedule

Due to unforeseen circumstances the regular BHA meeting of
Wednesday February 5th will be rescheduled to Wednesday February
12th at 7pm at Parkside I

Kate Collins Commissioner

Branford Housing Authority

Sent from my iPhone



